
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 5/12/2010 3:54:03 PM
To: 'sap@cpuc.ca.gov' (sap@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: RE: PG&E Independent Evaluator Questionnaire for the Re-Evaluation Process

Aram, Per my voicemail - Is this what you were looking for? Let me know if not. Sorry if this was 
delayed beyond what you all were expecting. It needed a little TLC before it got sent out. :)

Trina

RedactedFrom:
Sent: Wednesday, Nay 12, 2010 3:52 PN 
To: 'SAP@cpuc.ca.gov'; 'SHI@cpuc.ca.gov'

Cc: Horner, Trina

Subject: PG&E Independent Evaluator Questionnaire for the Re-Evaluation Process

<< File: PGE Questionaire on IE Performance-Reevaluation Process.DOC >> 
Aram and Steven:

Attached is the questionnaire PG&E has developed related to the re-evaluation process for those 
Independent Evaluator currently in PG&E's pool for two years. Please let me know if you have any 
questions.

Redacted
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